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Our humble group of Fanboys was first founded twenty years ago, when a number of fans got
together in an e-mail mailing list about JMM's Star Wars Chronology website began discussing
more than the site! We eventually started this website to collect articles and essays from
members, promote members' professional endeavors, and more. While the site has slowed
down (besides the Star Wars Multiverse article), we are still here. In celebration, The SWFA
Art Gallery  is
live again including it's biggest feature, the super-deformed cartoon-like characters as featured
in our old and 
new
logos.  
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